7304

11th August, 1924

Dr. F. C. Button, President, Morehead State Normal School, Morehead, My. Santa 3.8.

Dear Sir:

We beg to acknowledge your letter of August 5th; also the maps of the territory which you are thinking of taking in connection with the athletic field and the approaches to the Normal School.

We note your caution about the possible necessity of avoiding the Mickell property in planning the easterly approach drive.

We believe these maps will give us all the information we really need in order to work out our preliminary layout plan. We shall go sheed with this work i mediately and will send a revised study for your consideration and for submission to the Board of Regents as soon as possible. After receiving your comments on this study we will make whatever revisions may be necessary and will finish up this general plan.

of course before the final plan is made we shall expect to receive prints of the accepted plans for the new building in order that this building may be properly indicated.

In connection with the westerly approach we suggest that you look into the possibility of securing a considerable portion of the C.E. Bishop lot. As Br. Whiting mentioned to you on the ground, it is likely that a better line of approach

Security of the security of th

Dr. Button - 2

could be secured if the road could cut through the westerly end of the Bishop lot rather than cut off the entire front of your own lot.

We will in any case work out studies for both of these lines of approach.

Very truly yours,